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Hello,
I wish to offer my opposition to the proposed landfill expansion. 
In current solid waste law, the DEP has defined Environmental Justice as, “...the right
to be protected from environmental pollution and live in and enjoy a clean and
healthful environment, regardless of ancestry, class, disability, ethnicity, income,
national origin or religion...." The expansion would negatively impact people living on
lands near the landfill and near the Penobscot River, including those in Penobscot
Nation. I ask that this project be denied, so as to protect these people and the natural
environment from further deterioration.
Thank you,
Wayne Cobb
Portland
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